November 4, 2015

Mr. Patrick Dolan NCCC Charity Director 9741 Sunny Point Dr. Laingsburg, MI 48848

RE: 2015 SCHOLARSHIP AWARD

Dear Mr. Dolan and the NCCC Scholarship Committee,

Thank you very much for your most generous scholarship! I was very excited and happy to hear that I was chosen for it! It is going to be a tremendous help with my college tuition and I feel truly honored and grateful to be a recipient.

I am attending Southern Wesleyan University in South Carolina, studying Christian Ministry, and am looking forward to my future of service to the church and the community, where I plan to help others as a lifelong career. Continuing my education at my school of choice would not be possible without generous support from scholarships like yours. Thank you for enabling this opportunity!

With my sincere thanks again,

Julia "

Julia M. Joyce 175 Hearthstone Lane Felton, DE 19943

College: Southern Wesleyan University 907 Wesleyan Drive Central, SC 29630

Student ID 602033